
December 2, 1959 

Commander 
Twelfth Coast Guard District 

Sansome Street 
San Francisco 2o, California 

Attn: R. S. Feola 
Capt, U. S. C. G. 

Chief, Civil Engr. Section 

Dear Sir: 

The City of Pacific Grove is preparing to construct 
the six foot chain link fence around the Lighthouse and 
cottages at Pt. Pinos Light Station. 

According to the plans sent from your office, there 
are to be gates on the north, west and south sides of this 
fence. 

I am asking permission to eliminate the gate on the 
south side, as there appears to be no benefit from having 
one in this location. I have discussed this with the 
Lighthouse keeper, and he can see no possible use for a 
gate on this aide. 

The plans do not indicate the size of the gates but 
I assume a three-foot wide gate would be satisfactory on  the 
other two sides 

Sincerely yours, 

MURL M. FRITSCHLE 
City Manager 

MMHF/bjv 


	Page 1

